
Week beginning Monday 2nd December 2019  

This week in Willow  
 

Book of the week: 
The Gruffalo’s Child 

 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
Down in the Woods  

Sound of the week: 

C c 
 

Learning opportunities  
and experiences: 
 

This week the children will walk to Hirst Wood for a 
special story time in the woods. Please make sure that 
your child is wearing warm clothes and trousers on 
Tuesday 3rd December and Thursday 5th December. If 
possible also provide wellies. 
Half the class will go on  the  
walk  on  each  date   whilst  
the other half stay in school. 

 

Outdoors: 
  visiting the woods 

  developing physical skills 

  using our literacy and mathematical skills 

  learning about the world around us 

 
 
 

 

Indoors: 
 counting and comparing quantities 

 introducing the concept of time 

 learning letters and sounds 

 developing scissor skills 

Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 11th December 
 

Wednesday 18th December 
 

Friday 20th December 
Monday 6th January 
11th November to 15th January 

 
 

Christmas Fair and Christmas Jumper Day 
(if possible please bring £1 for Macmillian Cancer and Make a Wish) 

Christmas Party – The children bring party food – please sign up outside your 

child’s room. 
Close for the Christmas holidays. 
School closed for a Teacher Training Day 

Remember to complete your Primary School application 
if your child leaves in July 2020. 

 

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s 
keyworker or any of the staff in Willow.  Rachel, Ruth, Sarah, Sam and Kath 


